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 anja saunders OBJ2014/4804/P 28/08/2014  15:14:25 Dear Councillors,

I am objecting to this application of extending trading hours for serving food on the basis of noise 

nuisance as a long term resident in Neal’s Yard.

I have lived in Neals Yard for nearly 20 years now and the noise in this small and echoing yard is 

increasing all the time.

I think it is unreasonable to expect yet another premise to trade till 23.00 which means that after 

customers have left and the place is cleaned there is no quiet till at least 23.30.

This license proposes to trade again the next day at 7.00 which means they will be opening a bit before 

that not leaving me even with the bare 8 hours of quiet sleep.

On this ground I think it is unacceptable to proceed with offering a license for these hours and I would 

propose that a license for trading food is given from 9am till 22.00 which is in line with Camden’s 

guidelines for residential areas.

Yours sincerely

anja Saunders

14 Neal’s Yard

London WC2H 9DP

020 7497 0321

14 Neal's Yard

London

WC2H 9DP

 Meredith Whitten OBJ2014/4804/P 31/08/2014  18:00:07 Objection. The CGCA would like to remind the Council that Neal’s Yard is a residential area. The 

existing operations in the Yard already cause harm to residential amenity in the surrounding buildings. 

This includes from noise nuisance and food smells.  Adding more morning or late evening operations 

cannot only add to this harm. Allowing a closing time of 23:00 means noise will actually continue until 

23:30, as staff must clean after customers leave. Similarly, allowing an opening time of 07:00 means 

that noise will begin before that, as staff must set up before opening. The existing hours are appropriate 

for these operations.
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